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West Bretton Junior & Infant School

Newsletter

12.6.14

Educational Visits

We have had two very successful visits recently – as reported last week, our Foundation Stage children visited Tropical World in Leeds last Thursday. They saw some baby meerkats, exotic birds and butterflies, followed by a lovely picnic lunch and play in the nearby park.
Yesterday KS2 had a wonderful, sunny and very full day at the Great Yorkshire Showground in Harrogate. They spent time in the woodland area calculating the age of trees, watched sheepdogs in action, saw a very entertaining demonstration of sheep shearing and took part in various workshops. The children were a credit to school in their behaviour. Thank you to Mr Atkinson, Mrs Riley and Ms Jarvis for accompanying us on the visit. 

Golden Book

Congratulations to our “Golden Book” children this week:

Class 1 Lauren Nicholson and Alfie Hall
Class 2 Miles Thompson and Oscar Meyrick
Class 3 Elizabeth Dodd and Oliver Gibson
Class 4 Lottie Wood and Elli Clark
Sports Desk

Tonight we are sending a team of children to Horbury Academy to compete in the Kwik Cricket tournament. We wish them all good luck – Harry Wormstone, George Booth, Alistair Cocker, Mia Stokes, Lucy Care, Emily Fuller, Edward Briggs, Andrew McWilliams and Oliver Williams. 
Tomorrow evening we are starting the after school multisports club. There are still places available, so please return slips in the morning. 

We have received information about Summer Tennis Camps to be held at Sandal Tennis Club during the holidays. There is a poster in the notice board by the school gate, and further details such as cost etc are available from the school office.
Bowling Green
Unfortunately some of our children have been playing on the bowling green whilst with their parents after school. We have been asked by the committee to request that parents please ensure that this does not happen – the bowling green takes a lot of maintenance and is easily damaged. Thank you for your co-operation.  

School Photographs

The proofs have been sent out today of the recent school photographs. There is the usual class photograph and for the first time a whole school photograph. Please return your orders by 25th June. 

And finally  …………

Durkar Devils junior football club are holding a World Cup Barn Dance at Nobles Farm on Woolley Edge tomorrow evening to raise funds towards new pitches and to send a team to Holland this summer. There is live music and the big screen will be showing the Spain v Holland match. Tickets are £5 adults and £2.50 for children and can be obtained by contacting Pete Tantram on 07551122891
_1245572974.doc
[image: image1.png]L}

Healthy Schools







_1245573047.doc
[image: image1.png]D Wakefield
TN Soneeny







